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PubliBike AG is now a subsidiary of Swiss Post 

 

 PubliBike AG, the largest provider of bike sharing in Switzerland, is now a subsidiary of Swiss Post 

and is moving its headquarters from Fribourg to Bern. 

 

PostBus AG founded PubliBike in 2011 and was its parent company until the end of 2020.  

 
Effective 1 January 2021, PubliBike AG is now a subsidiary of Swiss Post AG. Markus Bacher, of Bern, has 
been the Managing Director for the past year.  
 
From January 2014, PubliBike AG offices were located on the Route des Arsenaux 15 in Fribourg. Since then, 
the company has grown: PubliBike has 33 employees and operates eight bike sharing networks throughout 
Switzerland, with 500 stations and 5000 bikes. PostBus’ recent move within Bern has given PubliBike the 
opportunity to settle in the same building at Engehaldenstrasse 39, starting in February. 

 

Contact: 

Media Centre PostBus/PubliBike             058 338 57 00  infomedia@postauto.ch 

 
Photo:  
PubliBike Managing Director Markus Bacher at Bern main station. (Image: PubliBike) 
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